

invites you all to join us for the...

## 



The Social Committee is pleased to invite you to this year's Graeme Breydon Memorial Film Night, to be held once again in the comfortable surroundings of the GEMCO Theatre, Emerald. As usual, we will feature film from around the world and through time. This evening, among others, we will look at double headed Garratts in NSW and double headed QJs in China as well as taking a look at one of the biggest recent rail projects in Europe, Crossrail, and see how tramway preservationists in Belgium cope with badly parked cars. We will also see some previously unseen footage of Puffing Billy in its early days.



\$15.00 per person (no discounts or concessions). Drinks and light refreshments included.

> Bookings close 5 pm, Friday 3 August 2018.





To book online, go to the Members Area of the PBPS website or click <a href="here">here</a>. If you require assistance with your booking, please contact our friendly customer service staff on 03 9757 0700 and press '0' to speak with a staff member.

For enquiries, please contact Jeff Goodwin at... jeffq1706@gmail.com

This event is open to PBPS members, Puffing Billy Railway staff and volunteers, together with their families and friends. Refunds at the discretion of the Social Committee. No refunds made once bookings have closed.

